
From: Robert Dive <diver@ar.com.au>
Subject: Thank You

Date: 15 December 2011 7:56:59 PM AEDT
To: Wayne Richmond <wayne@humph.org>

Dear Wayne,

On behalf of Eastwood Uniting Church, may I thank you and Loosely
Woven for the magnificent concert "Summertime" that you so
generously performed for us last Friday evening. I know that from
the comments I received it was thoroughly enjoyed by all who
attended. I was  a bit disappointed with the numbers, however it
is a time of the year where there were a lot of other functions
on at the same time.

Would you please pass on my thanks to all the members of Loosely
Woven. You all give up so much of your time to entertain others.

As I mentioned at the end of the concert, donations raised over
$400 which is going to help support our Fresh Water project in
PNG.

I hope that we are able to host another Loosely Woven concert in
2012.

Best wishes for Christmas and the New Year to you all.

Regards

Robert Dive


